
From: Joe Seemiller
To: Chelsea Benner
Subject: RE: BL-17-00005 New Suncadia Hospitality LLC
Date: Wednesday, May 31, 2017 2:07:10 PM

Chelsea:
I have no comments at this time.  The BLA does not appear to have any effect on fire life safety
features.  Thanks.
Joe Seemiller
Kittitas Valley Fire and Rescue.
 

From: Chelsea Benner [mailto:chelsea.benner@co.kittitas.wa.us] 
Sent: Wednesday, May 24, 2017 11:28 AM
To: Justin Turnbull; Holly Myers; Holly Duncan; Kelly Bacon; Josh Hink; Joe Seemiller
Subject: BL-17-00005 New Suncadia Hospitality LLC
 
Good Morning,
 
Please review the below application and preliminary survey for the proposed Boundary Line

Adjustment and submit you associated comments. Comment period ends on June 8th, 2017.
 
BL-17-00005 (Internal Departments)
BL-17-00005 (External Agencies)
 
Thank you!
 

Chelsea Benner
Planner I
Kittitas County Community Development Services
411 N Ruby Street, Suite 2 Ellensburg, WA 98926
(p) 509-962-7506 (f) 509-962-7682
chelsea.benner@co.kittitas.wa.us
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